INVESTOR ALERT

The Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission
(“the Commission”) wishes to remind members of the public that
the Commission published a notice to the public on May 2nd 2008
in which it advised that certain investment products are being
offered by persons and entities that are not registered with the
Commission in any capacity that allows them to offer securities to
the public.

The Commission considers it timely and advisable to reiterate its
investor alert and wishes to further caution persons who may have
been approached to invest or may have invested in products
offered by such unregistered companies, to take note of recent
developments in relation to some of the principals involved in
certain of these offers.

Media reports out of Jamaica, the Turks and Caicos Islands as well
as Grenada all indicate that Olint Corporation Limited, Overseas
Locket International Corporation and their principals are under
investigation by the relevant regulatory authorities within these
jurisdictions. As a consequence of these investigations investors in
several countries have experienced difficulties in recovering their
investments on account of the disruptions caused to their
operations.

Members of the public are advised that they should be extremely
cautious when considering making investments in any
unregistered security offering.If approached by individuals and/or
entities that claim to deal in securities, or that offer investment
advice, we strongly urge you to ensure that the individual and/or
entity is registered with the Commission.

Enquiries may be directed to the Communications Unit of the
Commission at 627-4861 Ext. 1275 or you may visit our website at
www.ttsec.org.tt to view a complete list of registrants.

Dated this 7th August, 2008

Charles de Silva

Deputy General Manager
Trinidad and Tobago Securities
and Exchange Commission




